
Making Courses More Engaging: 

Revising Courses to Fulfill the Civic 

Engagement Proficiency 

RSVP to cte@providence.edu or ext. 1340. 

Wednesday, March 16th

11:30 a.m.-12:20 p.m.

Feinstein 304

The Center for Teaching Excellence Presents …

By revising courses to fulfill the civic engagement proficiency you can 

better meet your course goals, enhance disciplinary learning, increase 

student enrollments, and improve satisfaction for both you and your 

students. Come hear different strategies for meeting proficiency 

standards, examples from existing courses, and ideas for how civic 

engagement could enhance courses in your discipline.

Dr. Maia Bailey

Associate Professor of Biology

and Core Faculty Fellow for Civic Engagement


